
Open Evening   
  

This year due to the current Covid restrictions we will not be able to offer an 

Open Evening visit to our school. We are really disappointed as it is usually a 

lively evening which provides you with the opportunity to meet staff and pupils, 

to get a feel for the school, to ask questions and to see what Allenbourn is all 

about.   

  

As we take Covid safety very seriously, and in line with current guidance, we 

are also unable to provide tours this year. However, we have looked at 

alternative ways for you and your child to find out about our school and to have 

a peek into what life at Allenbourn is like. To this end, we will be providing 

online opportunities and information aimed at providing all the information that 

you will need to support you in making the decision about your child’s next 

step in their education.   

     

On Wednesday 21st October, we will run a YouTube Premiere video at 6:30pm. 

This will include all of the information you would normally receive in person. 

On that day, this web page will be updated with a selection of videos that reflect 

the breadth of amazing experiences available at our school.   

  

Additionally, after half term, we will run a series of group video calls so you 

can speak directly with staff in school.  We will post a link here to a booking 

form where you can express interest in taking part.  

  

Finally, in exceptional circumstances, we recognise that it may be necessary to 

have a one-to-one conversation with a member of staff.  If this something that 

you think you need, please contact the office via email: 

office@allenbourn.dorset.sch.uk.  

   

In order to help us prioritise the most important needs please make clear in your 

communication why you need an individual response.   

  


